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Statement From Chief Arradondo
October 28, 2020 (MINNEAPOLIS) 
“The men and women of the Minneapolis Police Department have taken a solemn oath to protect the Constitutional rights of all without favor or bias.  We will remain apolitical in our service and our department policies and values apply to us whether we are on or off duty.  We are focused singularly on protecting our residents most sacred democratic right — the right to safely cast their ballot without intimidation or interference.”
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you experience any kind of interference or intimidation in voting or attempting to vote, call the Minnesota Secretary of State’s office at 877-600-VOTE.
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